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HOUSTON
PUBLIC WORKS

May 7,2021

Mr. Andy Carey
8301 Westview Drive
Houston, TX 77055

RE: Request for Sidewalk lmprovements along Wirt Road
From: Hilshire Green Drive to Hickory Shadows Park
Request Tracking #1 02696

Dear Mr. Carey:

This letter is in response to your request for sidewalk improvements along Wirt Road. The location has been
evaluated under the Sidewalk Program Guidelines.

Unfortunately, your request has been denied. The City has inadequate space to construct sidewalk along the
West side of Wirt Road due to areas with trees, existing utility infrastructure and power poles located within
the City's Right-of-Way. In these instances, mitigation cannot be aligned to complete the outcome.

lf any additional information is needed regarding the Sidewalk Program, please contact me at (832) 395'-2241.

Sincerely,

6*h/A/9
Bashar Khalil
Sr. Project Manager
Work Order Project Delivery
Transportation & Drainage Operations

Enc.

BK:aw

c: Patricia K. Campbell, P.E.
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